
KS5 Parent Workshop! 

‘Supporting Independent Life Skills’  

24th November 2023 

12:30pm – 3pm  

   

 

All KS5 parents are welcome to join us for our second parent 
workshop of the year on ‘Supporting Independent Life Skills’.  

Learn about how our KS5 curriculum promotes 
independence across areas of daily living and 

provides our students with the tools to become 
healthy and happy young adults.  

This workshop will also provide an opportunity to hear from 
our Year 14 and 15 students on their ‘Business and 

Enterprise’ autumn term project. Students have worked hard 
to develop their entrepreneurial skills and their final products 

will be available for parents to purchase at this workshop.  

Please feel free to sign up for a free buffet lunch before the 
workshop. Tea, coffee and refreshments will also be provided. 

 

 
Book your place now email leem@moorhouseschool.co.uk 
  


